
	
	
Thank	you	for	your	interest	to	sponsor	WV-ASTA!		
	
We	appreciate	your	support,	and	we	are	certain	that	many	WV-ASTA	teachers	will	
enjoy	learning	more	about	your	business.		
	
We	have	simplified	our	process	of	publicizing	our	supporters:	
	
Individuals	or	businesses	that	wish	to	sponsor	VASTA	for	$100	per	year	may	submit	
a	business	card	sized	graphic	that	will	be	placed	both	on	the	Website	and	in	our	
newsletter.		
	
Please	submit	file	JPG	or	GIF	format,	max	size	100	KB,	116	pixels	high,	
139	pixels	wide	to	jsturm@k12.wv.us	
	
Payment	for	sponsorship	should	please	be	made	payable	to	WV	Chapter	of	
American	String	Teachers	Association	and	mailed	to:	
	
Patience	Brock	
Treasurer,	WVASTA	
680	Vegan	Road	
Ellamore,	WV	26267-5654	
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	your	sponsorship.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Jeannine	A.	Sturm,	Ph.D.	
President,	WV-ASTA	


